
From: Sandy Polishuk [mailto:sandypolishuk@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2016 10:25 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSC Fossil Fuel Zoning Testimony: I want a full ban! 
 
Testimony:  

I very much appreciate the opportunity to have input to your committee before you submit your 
report to City Council and I thank you for the improvements you have made to the initial draft. 
However, I think the current proposal still needs more improvement to be in accord with the 
original intent of the resolution passed last Fall. 

The point was no expansion of fossil fuel infrastructure. This means no new terminals and no 
expansion of the current ones! Seems pretty clear and simple to me.  

I also think it’s very important that all the current fossil fuel storage be seismically improved. 
We all know the ‘big one’ is coming eventually, and it could be sooner rather than later. We 
must protect our city and river from fuel spills that will cause contamination and possible 
explosions and fires.  

We need to be sure that there is no increase in trains carrying oil. Ideally, we should stop them 
all. They are a danger to our health and safety! 

From: Sandy Polishuk  
Email: sandypolishuk@gmail.com  
Address: 1610 NE Tillamook St Apt. 3, Portland, Oregon, 97212  

 


